
 
 
         
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Keynsham Foodbank Information 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Keynsham Foodbank is a local charity, part of the Trussell Trust, which distributes emergency 
food to local people experiencing short term financial challenges. Our school is working in 
partnership with the charity to ensure that this service is available to our families should they 
need support at any time. 
 
The school has become a registered voucher distributor for the Keynsham Foodbank, 
enabling families to access a voucher to be exchanged for 3 days’ worth of supplies at the 
charity’s distribution centres in Keynsham and Bishop Sutton. The intention is that this food 
and basic needs package will ease the short-term pressure, while longer term support can be 
sought through appropriate agencies. 
 
Vouchers can be accessed by meeting with Miss Elliott or Mrs Godwin. If you feel that this is 
a service you would like to access, please contact the school office by phone or email to 
make an appointment. You can be assured of our full support and discretion in this area. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 

     
 
 
Miss Elliott    Mrs Godwin 
Head teacher   Inclusion Leader 
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